






 
New Milford Board of Education 

50 East Street 
New Milford, CT 06776 

 
 
 
TO:    Mayor David Gronbach 

Members of the Town Council 
Members of the Board of Finance 

FROM:   David A. Lawson, Chairman, New Milford Board of Education 
DATE:   February 10, 2016 
RE:    Transmittal of the 2016-2017 Adopted Board of Education Budget 
 
 
I am pleased to present the New Milford Board of Education’s Adopted Budget for the 2016-2017 School Year. This budget of 
$62,583,950 represents a 2.30% increase over the 2015-2016 operating budget. This budget was passed unanimously by the New 
Milford Board of Education. The proposed budget is essentially the same as last year’s budget. The modest percent increase represents 
our contractual and medical insurance increases as well as the addition of summer school, field trip funds, and one FTE guidance 
counselor in the elementary grades. 
 
The Board of Education, in conjunction with recommendations from Joshua Smith, Interim Superintendent of Schools, voluntarily 
reduced this budget by $536,637 at our budget adoption meeting, the final in a series of four nights that the Superintendent’s 
recommended budget is scrutinized and deliberated by all BOE members. Please forward any questions or clarifications you may 
have. We look forward to presenting at your budget hearings. 
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